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Comments: This proposal offers many good opportunities for forest health and attempting to resolve user conflict

areas, but I do not support the action of extending the motorized closure to all year long. Snowmobiles and

motorbikes are already at-risk user groups for continuing the legacy of enjoying the great outdoors. Any

snowmobile or dirtbike owner that I have known and respect, appreciate the opportunity to recreate in this

beautiful landscape as much as any non motorized user; it's just using a different vehicle to do so. 

 

Please consider NOT extending the motorized closure.  


